
 

 

 

Please contact Mrs. Evelyn Hirrel, 301-552-1219, if you see or find her cat.  The 

cat was a gift from her granddaughter and holds more than a special place in 

Evelyn's heart. 

  

The cat is totally white, with blue eyes and pink ears. 

  

She normally does not like to go outside, so she may be frightened and hiding. 

  

I'm sure we all know how special pets become to us, so please do what you can to 

help find Evelyn's cat (especially in this cold weather). 

Thank you. 


